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Welcome to the Discussion Group

Ministry Updates

What questions do you have?



Webinar Housekeeping

Please enter any questions you have into the Zoom chat

You will be on mute, so we can get through the updates and relevant information.

You will have a chance to ask questions and we will open the Microphones

Copy of presentation will be posted to the OAPSB Members Portal





OAPSB Update- Insurance
The changes in governance for municipalities policed by the OPP, specifically moving from police services boards to Detachment Boards, has resulted in an unanticipated challenge with obtaining 

insurance. Some boards have received quotes that are extremely high, and others are required to complete further documentation prior to review by their insurance company.

The specific challenge is that Detachment Boards no longer meet the definition of a local board under the Municipal Act.

Note: If you are a Detachment Board that only has one municipality represented by the board, please do not assume you are covered by the municipality. We are encouraging you to 
confirm with your municipality if your board will continue to be covered by the municipal insurance. Please note that this is confirmation that all board members will be 
indemnified under the policy (not just municipal appointments).

AMO has been working with us to find a solution. We are hopeful to have further news on this soon. Our hope is that a new product can be designed specifically for OPP 
Detachment Boards.

If you have already acquired insurance, please contact oapsb@oapsb.ca and provide the details of your insurance, to help us assist other boards.

Please note: This new product does not prevent you from continuing with insurance you have already obtained on behalf of your detachment board.

Although we are urging you to continue with your appointment process (including police record checks and mandatory roles and responsibility training), we are recommending that no further 

board meetings take place for your OPP Detachment Board until the insurance issue is resolved and you have confirmed that your board (inclusive of all board members) has insurance.

mailto:oapsb@oapsb.ca


Spring Conference









Where to find training and discussion materials



Connect with us on our new APP!

Available for Apple & Android 

NEW  Follow us on 

https://www.linkedin.com/company/ontario-association-of-police-services-boards/?miniCompanyUrn=urn:li:fs_miniCompany:98261680&lipi=urn:li:page:d_flagship3_company_admin;wpL0yQ3ESaevbyMgAQbYVQ%3D%3D
https://www.linkedin.com/company/ontario-association-of-police-services-boards/?miniCompanyUrn=urn:li:fs_miniCompany:98261680&lipi=urn:li:page:d_flagship3_company_admin;wpL0yQ3ESaevbyMgAQbYVQ%3D%3D


The OAPSB is here to help

Contact OAPSB

training@oapsb.ca

Pam Dhaliwal

pam@oapsb.ca

Jeanine Lassaline-Berglund

Jeanine@oapsb.ca

Learn more at OAPSB.ca

Email us if you would like us to assist your Board
Schedule a meeting
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